

20 February 2018

Dear Parents/ Caregivers has indicated that they are keen to join the Your child Fabric Arts group which meets on a Wednesday lunchtime and after school from 2.30 to 3.30pm. Classes will commence on Wednesday, 28 February. Whilst some fabrics and most threads are available at the school, from time to time a student might need to bring a zip or fabric such as an old pillowcase etc to use in their projects. Some sewing skills using a sewing machine will be taught. As this is an Art group skills using fabric paints and an iron will also be explored. I am looking forward to working with your child. Regards Adrienne Plowright **Art Teacher FABRIC ARTS GROUP** My child ____ Area/hg ____ has my permission and support to join the Fabric Art class. Parent name and signature _____ Phone number